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September 2023 NEWSLETTER 

Reminder: The AGM is to be held on Monday 6th November  
 

PROPOSALS 

Only one proposal has been received from Hawley BC as shown as shown on the agenda: 

They are suggesting that Division 3 be changed to a triples league to encourage more clubs to put 

in league teams. To be discussed and voted on at the meeting. 

Old Dean BC have also asked for changes to the competition rules. As these rules can be decided 

and altered by the new committee and do not need a formal proposal for the change, I have 

included them in the agenda under AOB. The discussion will help the new committee make their 

decisions. 

COMIITTEE OFFICERS 

The association currently requires two officers and is pretty desperate to find them. You should 

note if we cannot find someone to take on these roles then there will be no league or no 

competitions in 2024. 

League Secretary 

The work is relatively simple and requires the secretary to establish the league program at the 

start of the season and enter league results into a spreadsheet, once a week, when the games are 

played. Support will be given to the candidate to help with both functions. 

Competition Secretary 

The work is slightly more complicated than the League Secretary’s as the results of competitions 

come in at staggered times during the season. Results are entered into a spread sheet which is 

published for competitors as each competition round is completed. Again, support will be given to 

the candidate to help with the work. 

2024 FINALS 

The finals next year are scheduled for Saturday 24th August. If your club would like to host the 

finals day for 2024 you must let the Hon Secretary know. We are imposing a deadline on requests 

of November 30th as the new committee will we need to get dates sorted for club programs as 

soon as possible after the AGM. 

 

Best wishes 

 

John Guerin  

Aldershot & District B.A. 
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